
   
Excellence in Education, Enthusiasm for Life, Every Student, Every Day 

 

TO: Board of Education 
 Dr. Lisa Leali, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Jay Kahn, Director of Finance and Operations/CSBO 
 
DATE: August 19, 2025 
 
RE: Purchase of used cargo van 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is seeking approval for the purchase of a used 2023 Chevy Express Cargo Van to 
replace an aging 2010 Cargo Van.  The van will be purchased from a dealer for $31,000. Since it 
is a used van, no bidding is required. The funds for this purchase are included in the 2025-26 
budget. 

Background 

The District uses a cargo van primarily to transport items between schools.  The existing van is 15 
years old and has significant rust. (pictures attached) 

Current Situation 

The used van is in excellent condition with only 20,000 miles and there is still some manufacturer 
warranty remaining. Used vans with significantly higher mileage are selling for similar prices.   

The dealer would give the District $2,500 as trade in value for the old van. 



 

 



 




